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The thought of doing away with OR vote by mail is appalling. On a personal level, as 

a senior, being able to do that insures that I can vote in every election. But even 

when younger and living in CA, we were registered as permanent vote by mail for the 

same reason, insuring the ability to vote! There's no evidence of voter fraud by doing 

it by mail. It makes it accessible to people who are working during voting hours, can't 

take the time off to stand in long lines, can't find childcare, are too infirm, happen to 

be sick on election day, the list goes on and on. I urge in the strongest way possible 

to not pass this legislation that would impose hardships on the people of this state 

and would result in less people have access to voting and less people voting. 


